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Be Alert: Two Stuy Town Sexual Assaults

BRAD HOYLMAN  July 12, 2014

I was very concerned to learn earlier this month that the New York Police Department

(NYPD) is seeking a suspect in two sexual assaults that had taken place at Stuyvesant Town

in the prior two months. The day the NYPD made the announcement I distributed

information at the complex in an effort to raise awareness and engage community

assistance in bringing the assailant to justice. Please click below to see the wanted poster and

a letter advising residents about what had happened also signed by Assembly Member

Kavanagh, Congresswoman Maloney and Council Member Garodnick. According to the

NYPD, the suspect is still at large and anyone with information regarding the suspect or the

attacks should call Crime Stoppers at 800-577-8477.

http://town-village.com/2014/07/11/perv-grabbed-butts-of-two-women-one-in-stuyvesant-oval-one-on-e-14th-street/

